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1. WELCOME / INTRODUCTIONS 

Ms. Robin Garza called the meeting to order and individual 
introductions were made. (Keywords: Hurricane - Season) 

  

 

DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

 
2. OLD BUSINESS 

 

• Falls Prevention Workgroup – This group meets monthly 
and the schedule is posted on the SETRAC website. 
 
There was a discussion about SETRAC providing funding to 
send 3 people to become Master Trainers in AMOB. Ms. 
Garza will be sending a formal request to Mr. Darrell Pile 
(CEO).  
A suggestion was made to start a small group that would 
focus on fall prevention outreach.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Garza will send a formal email to Mr. 
Pile to request funding. 
 
 
If you are interested in being part of this 
group, please email 
sarah.betancourt@memorialhermann.org 
or kat.samuel@setrac.org   

 
 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting. 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.   

 

• Death by Trauma Study – No Update.   
 

• Intimate Partner Violence –Ms. Correa provided an update 
on 2 pilot programs that Texas Children’s will start at the end 
of June. The goal is to create a standardized tool for 
effective screening that can be used throughout the region. 
 
October is Intimate Partner Violence Awareness month and 
a suggestion was made to plan a special focus / education 
event.  

 

• Period of PURPLE Crying – No updates. 
 

• Car Seat Safety –  The next car seat safety technician 
course will be held in November. Visit 

 
No Update. 
 
For more information, contact 
npcorrea@texaschildrens.org.  
 
 
 
If you have any ideas or suggestions, 
please email kat.samuel@setrac.org  
 
 
No updates. 
 
For information, please contact Ms. 
Beckworth-klbeckwo@texaschildrens.org 

 
Standing.  
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
Standing. 
 
No action items or recommendations. 
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DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

www.safekidsgreaterhouston.org to search events in the 
Houston area.  

 

• Gun Safety – The Houston Mayor has appointed a task 
force to focus on gun violence. Dr. Persse is a member of 
the Task Force and sits on the SETRAC board. The group 
would like to reach out to Dr. Persse and let him know that 
the Injury Prevention committee will be focusing on gun 
safety education. A suggestion was made for SETRAC to 
host a BE SMART class for the region.  

 

• 2018 Preparedness Coalition Symposium – The group 
would like to have 2 booths this year (Virtual Dementia tour 
and a Drunk goggle table). The booth will need to be 
manned by volunteers from the committee. 

 

• Stop the Bleed – There was a discussion about classes 
being taught in other RAC’s. If you get a request from an 
organization outside of SETRAC, please contact the RAC 
leader from the appropriate RAC.  
 

 
 
 
Ms. Robin Garza will reach out to DR. 
Persse. 
Ms. Sarah Beth Abbott will work with Ms. 
Kat Samuel to schedule a BE SMART 
training.  
 
 
 
Ms. Samuel will send out an email to the 
group requesting volunteers. If you are 
interested in volunteering, please email 
kat.samuel@setrac.org.  
 
No action items or recommendations.  

 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
Standing.  

3       NEW BUSINESS 

•   No new business 
 

 
 

 
 

4       EDUCATION 

• If you would like your education documented in the 
minutes, please email your education to 
kat.samuel@setrac.org  

 
No action items or recommendations.  

 
Closed.  

 
         Next Meeting: 
         Thursday, August 9, 2018 
         9:00am to 10:30am 
         SETRAC, 1111 N. Loop West, Suite 160,  
         Houston, TX  77008 
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